Caterpillar worker writes to WSWS

8 April 1998

As a twenty year employee of Caterpillar I've seen my fair share of changes within the company as well as the union. As a steward I must listen to both sides of any argument and hope to come to the just solution. After reading a copy of your newsletter I felt as if my thoughts over the last half decade had been reflected back at me. In closing I would like to state that I vow to increase my efforts to bring the words "JUSTICE FOR ALL" back to the shop floor.

EA 7 April 1998



To contact the WSWS and the Socialist Equality Party visit:

wsws.org/contact